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Comments: This is in regard to the proposed wild horse roundups for the Heber Wild Horse Territory Plan

#18916.  These roundups are cruel, inhumane and unnecessary.  There are other much less invasive ways to

control the horse &amp; burro populations without causing them harm and splitting up their families.  One of

these is fertility control.  These roundups favor the cattle ranchers who want more land for their cattle.  The wild

horses and burros have a right to be in their territory without being harassed, rounded up, harmed or killed in the

process.  Please speak for and protect our wild horses and burros and stop the roundups.  


